Reminder
No. EDN-HE (21)A(3)06/2024 i
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.

Dated Shimla-171001 the December, 2024 |

To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Regarding Vacation Schedule for Government Schools in HP.

Your attention is invited to this Directorate letter of even No dated 13- L

12-2024 vide which feedback/opinion/advise was sought from all stakeholders on the tentatlve
Vacation schedule but nothing received in the matter till date. ' :
You are therefore, again directed to send the requisite information along

with your comments to this Directorate within three days positively so that vacation schedule, i
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03 JAN 2% (Dr. Amarjeet K Sharma)
* Lol Director of Higher Education
\ Himachal Pradesh. : :
Endst. No.  Even Dated: l,m'_Shmﬂ\a,lﬂ)g_l_ } the December, 2024 ;
Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:- o

1. The Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla- 2

2. the Deputy Commissioners in Himachal Pradesh. b

\}/‘?}?e Technical Officer (IT) int. D.H.E. HP to upload the same on the ofﬁmal web31te of

the Department

4. Guard file. %

Director of Higher Educétion
Himachal Pradesh.

could be finalized accordingly.




